
From: Michèle Hamers   
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 2:58 PM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for Delegation 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I’d like to request a delegation status for the April 20th 2022, CPSC meeting where I would like 
to make a delegation on the topic of Reptilia on behalf of World Animal Protection.” 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Michèle Hamers 
MSc, MRSB, EurProBiol 
Wildlife Campaign Manager 
World Animal Protection 
 


